ESGOBAETH WRECSAM

DIOCESE OF WREXHAM

Tŷ'r Esgob Ffordd Sonlli Wrecsam LL13 7EW E-MAIL: PA@RCDWXM.ORG.UK WEB: WWW.RCDWXM.ORG.UK





Bishop's House Sontley Road Wrexham LL13 7EW

> Tel: 01978 262726 FAX: 01978 354257

11 November 2020

To: Foundation Governors, Primary and Secondary Schools, Diocese of Wrexham

Dear Foundation Governor,

Thank you for all the work that you do within our schools on behalf of the Diocese.

In normal circumstances, the term of office for all Foundation Governors was due to an end on 31st August 2020, although the vast majority of governors would kindly have applied for a new term of office at that point. I wrote to you in April of this year to inform you that during these unusual circumstances, I had extended that term of office to January 31st 2021.

In consultation with our Head Teachers who would value as much continuity as possible and a term of office aligned with the academic year, I therefore I write to inform you that I have now extended the current term of office to August 31st 2021.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact my PA, Dominique Gresty at pa@rcdwxm.org.uk.

With every good wish and prayers - keep healthy,

The Rt Rev'd Peter M Brignall

Bishop of Wrexham

2020



godwhospeaks.uk

REGISTERED CHARITY No: 700426